
Cherokee County Tourism Development Authority 
Events Promotion Grants 

 

Dear Event Promoter: 

The Cherokee County Tourism Development Authority (TDA) is funded by Occupancy Tax 

collected by all entities which provide transient overnight accommodations.  The TDA then uses 

this money to promote tourism in the county.  One of the ways this is done is to provide grants 

to event promoters to help advertise their event outside of our local area. 

Grant applications are available year around and are awarded by the TDA during monthly Board 

meetings.  The TDA is looking for events that will bring in a large number of people who will stay 

at least one night.  Event applications MUST include the following: 

1) A breakdown of your budget for the event showing planned advertising costs 
outside our local area.  For example if you advertise in an Atlanta newspaper at a 
cost of $400.00, plus a radio spot costing $300.00, your budget would reflect 
those costs in addition to any local costs for flyers, ads, etc.  Your total budget for 
advertising might be $1,670.00 but for TDA grant purposes you would submit a 
request for $700.00 ($400.00 + $300.00) to cover outside our area costs, not to 
exceed $1,500.00  Please note there is a maximum grant amount of $1,500.00 
per budget year per organization. 

 2) An estimated number of attendees and where they will come from. 

 3) A statement of how this event benefits tourism in Cherokee County. 

 4) A completed application form. 

 
The application must be submitted at least 60 days prior to the event in order to give the TDA 

time to evaluate the event and make a decision.  Incomplete applications will not be accepted 

and will be returned to the event promoter. 

After the event, all invoices for marketing/advertising must be submitted to the TDA, along with 

an evaluation of the event’s success. 

If the event is cancelled or not held for any reason, the event’s coordinators will be obligated to 

return all or parts of these grant funds.  It will be the TDA’s decision as to how much of the grant 

will need to be returned. 

The TDA hopes that, through this program, more events will find it possible to advertise outside 

our local area and attract a wider audience. 

Sincerely 

The Tourism Development Authority Board 






